
RE: Mayan Day - Friday 24th November 2023 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

I am writing to inform you that on Friday of this week, we will be celebrating our current history 

topic by participating in a full day of Mayan based activities. The day will involve children 

experiencing a range of practical activities such as Mayan coding, alphabet creating, face mask 

design, board games and a traditional Mayan ball game, as well as smaller craft activities. 

 

This is a non-dress-up day so no additional preparation is required at your end, and please note that 

PE and swimming sessions will continue as normal. 

 

Many thanks as always for your continued support, 

 

Mr Shirley 

Head of Year 4 


